
 

 

PRESS RELEASE  |   December 7, 2018 

FDRA Applauds Trade War Ceasefire 

The Footwear Distributors & Retailers of America (FDRA) applauded the move by the Trump 
administration to suspend new trade tariffs. 

“The footwear industry welcomes the news that the U.S. will not pursue any new tariffs on 
Chinese goods while the two countries seek a negotiated outcome to this protracted trade war,” 
said Matt Priest, president and CEO of the FDRA. “Our companies know far too well the 
negative impact import duties have on American consumers and are grateful that additional tariffs 
have not been placed on footwear during the 301 process. That beig said, we will continue to 
advocate on behalf of our industry, calling for the end of all 301 duties and, ultimately, the 
elimination of all $3 billion in footwear duties paid annually.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About FDRA 
FDRA is governed and directed by footwear executives and is the only trade organization focused solely on the 
footwear industry. Serving the full footwear supply chain, it boosts its members’ bottom lines through innovative 
products, training, consulting on footwear design and development, sourcing and compliance, trade and 
customs, advocacy, and consumer and sales trend analysis for shoe retailers around the world. FDRA supports 
500 companies and brands worldwide, representing 95% of the total U.S. footwear industry. Learn 
more: fdra.org 
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